
 

 

Montevideo, 10 March, 2020. 

 

The deadline for submitting our company's annual Communication on 
Progress (COP) is 11 March, 2020. We stand by the principles behind the 
Global Compact and believe in its mission. 

We hereby plead for a grace period of 90 days to submit our COP.  

We appreciate the consideration and value our relationship with the United 
Nations.  

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

 

Dra. Alejandra Pirez 

RUEDA ABADI PEREIRA 


